
Letter of Advocacy for Local Government 

Collaboration 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Local Government Office] 

[Office Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position/Role] at 

[Your Organization/Community Group]. I am writing to express my strong support for 

collaboration between local governments and community organizations to address [specific 

issues or policies]. 

As you are aware, [briefly explain the issue and its relevance to the community]. By working 

together, we can create effective strategies that [mention the benefits of collaboration, e.g., 

improve community services, foster sustainability, enhance public safety, etc.]. 

I urge you to consider [specific proposal or request for collaboration, e.g., forming a task force, 

initiating a community meeting, etc.]. This initiative has the potential to benefit countless 

residents and ensure that [mention desired outcomes]. 

Thank you for considering this important matter. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss 

this further and explore ways we can collaborate for the betterment of our community. Please 

feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


